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Comments: I oppose proposal #63649 - Trails at Mena as it is currently proposed. Development in the Quachita

National Forest is something that should preserve the "Natural State" . Walking trails and bike trails are great and

should be encouraged, Motor bikes and 4 wheelers should not be allowed. Infrastructure such as a lodge and

parking areas are good if they fit with the natural look of the area. 

Arkansas is known as the Natural State. 


